
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Visit to Fishbourne Roman Palace near Chichester 

  

We are pleased to offer Year 9 students the opportunity to visit Fishbourne Roman Palace near Chichester, and 

take part in a museum workshop about Roman life to support their study of Latin. 

The trip will take place on Friday 29th November. 

We will be travelling by coach leaving the school at 8.30am. Students will get the opportunity to explore the 

museum and grounds and then take part in one of two workshops. We hope to return to school by 3.30pm. 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch; a covered eating area is provided by the museum. 

The total cost of the trip is £31 to cover the cost of transport, entrance to the museum and workshop and 

insurance.  

Payment for the trip can be made via ParentPay from Monday, 21st October, from approximately 3pm. 

Many thanks, 

Mr G Ellwood 


